
bee: Kathy Thompson 
Ministry of Parliame S. Foofat Province of 

British Columbia Energy, Mines and 
Petroleum Resources 

VIctoria D. McKenzie 
British C• 
vav 1X4 

Mr. W.J. Rowley 
Petro-Canada Resources 
P.O. Box 2844 
Calgary, Alberta 
T2P 3E3 

Dear Mr. Rowley: 

Reference No. 90672 

June 20, 1990 

APPLICATION TO CONVERT TO WATER INJECTION 
SR IMC Peejay d-52-H/94-A-15 

PEX et al Peejay b-74-H/94-A-15 
Peejay unit #3 

This acknowledges receipt of your application dated 
June 7, 1990, requesting approval to convert the subject 
wells to water injection service. 

We concur with your conclusion that the Unit near 
these wells suffers from poor waterflood support. The 
conversion of these wells to water injection service will 
result in increased reservoir pressure, improve overall sweep 
efficiency and enhance reserve recovery. Accordingly, your 
request is hereby approved. 

PSA/pq 

cc: D.L. Johnson 
Manager, Field Office 
Fort St. John 

Yours sincerely, 

B.E. Hanwell 
Director 
Engineering and Operations 

Branch 




